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 Carpenter Elementary School





Sept 3, 2019





Mrs. Newson’s First Grade Class 


� HYPERLINK "http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com" �http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com�


 























Great job on returning the field trip forms!! Please remember to let me know about your child’s lunch for that day. If getting from the cafeteria, we have to order by track out day- thanks!





Reminders and dates:  Sept 4- First field trip (in school- Science is fun)                      


Sept. 6  Track out day!       


Oct 1- Track 1 tracks back in  *** Our first off -campus field trip . Please let me know if you have registered (and been approved ) to volunteer and want to come on the field trip. 


Oct 4- report cards come home





                                        








The students were so excited to be become rock experts and have finished our Science unit, Pebbles, Sand and Silt. We have talked about the properties of rocks, discussed how we use earth materials in our world, and visited the Science center to sort and sift our river rock mixture using different sizes of screens. As a grand finale, we will have our in- class field trip on Sept 4th where the students will work with “Science is Fun” to learn more about rocks and soil- a perfect conclusion for our geologists!


            In Social Studies, we have been learning about the difference between maps and globes, cardinal directions, landforms and water, and all about the continents and oceans. The students have had the chance to explore real maps and locate the compass rose, the legend and the scale of miles. We are also learning about how to use Google Maps and about where “we” are in the world.


It is hard to believe that we are almost ready to track out! This week will be a busy “short” week as we begin to talk about the changes of Fall. We will read several books to build knowledge, create a Lotus (organizer) diagram for writing, graph Fall leaves and create some beautiful Fall trees. 


Thank you for all of your questions and willingness to help this quarter. We share a wonderful group of students who are learning about working together as a team- I am so proud of them!   Happy track out!    Love Mrs. Newson























   




















 Thanks - Mrs. Newson (� HYPERLINK "mailto:tnewson@wcpss.net" �tnewson@wcpss.net�) 














Writing –. We are writing narratives that include an opening, several sentences on the topic and a closing.
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Math – We are using addition and subtraction to solve problems with an unknown partner number.





Literacy – We are working on the vowels in Letterland.








Social Studies – We are learning about maps and globes.


 








